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Measure: HB3414 

HB 3414 will undo the careful and expensive work that was done by cities across 

Oregon for HB 2001. Untold hours by consultants, city staff and Oregon residents 

went in to achieving a workable, well considered approach to reworking our land use 

and zoning. Cities are in the  midst of implementing HB 2003. This impatient 

overreach creates poorly thought through code. It will undo the limited trust that was 

established during the HB 2001 process. It will do more harm than good to the cause 

of achieving affordable housing. 


